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On January 5, 2019, for the first cleanup of the New Year, Shine City Project helped to clean up a dirt lot 

at Maryland Parkway and Silverado Ranch Boulevard.  

 

With the temperature around 40°F, our courageous volunteers braved the cold for one hour as we filled 

our bags with litter in the area.  

 

The cleanup location was recommended by our volunteer, Anthony, who often walks past the dirt lot to 

and from home.  

 

With our group of seven volunteers, even though we collected about 17 bags of trash, we were only able 

to cover a small area of the lot.  

 

We will return again to this area to make it shine! 

 

 


